
THANK YOU! 

As we end term, can I take this opportunity to thank you 

for your unending support this year. It has been a very 

successful year for our school due the hard work of the all 

the dedicated staff  and continuous support from you, the 

parents. Sincere thanks to everyone who assisted with 

school life, including those who were involved with dinner 

supervision, classroom assistant duties, after-school &  

sporting clubs and also providing lifts to various events 

throughout the year. Also a special mention to Una and 

baby Tom for working alongside the school on the Roots 

of Empathy Programme this year. 

Have a lovely relaxing time off over the summer. Stay safe 

and we look forward to welcoming you all back to school 

again in September! 

Mrs Meenagh  

P5: Leah and Aidan 

P3: Viktoriya and Oisin P2: Grace and Shanog P1:  Callum and Clea 

P6: Cathiar and Joe P4: Aoife and Eolann 

P7: Caolán and Karla June Mathletics Award Winners 

June Reading Eggs Award Winners 

School  Uniform 

For those  parents who placed an order for school jumpers/ 
cardigans,  these can be collected on  Wednesday, Thursday  

& Friday  28th, 29th & 30th August between 9.30-1.30pm. 


